

Dear Class I,

I have prepared a pack of learning activities for you to work on with some help from your parents while you are isolating at home. This will continue to challenge you and will help to keep your learning on track for when you come back to school.

In the pack I have also included a daily routine so that you can continue to learn and practise the variety of things that we focus on every day at school.

Remember to take breaks too - just like when we have playtime at school!

If you need to ask any questions or if you would like to share photos or pieces of work that you have completed, please feel free to contact me on: <a href="mailto:louisestewart@online.sch.im">louisestewart@online.sch.im</a>

Stay safe and look after each other.

I look forward to seeing you again soon.

Mrs Stewart